Gentet, Matthias

From: Dan O'Dwyer
Sent: 31 July 2017 16:48

To: Planning

Subject: 2017/0969/P

To whom it may concern

| am writing to object to Planning Application No: 2017/0969/P at Henderson Court. The array of
phone transmitters will be sited opposite our house at a distance of about 30m and as the health
implications of this are as yet unknown, | do not want any residents exposed to the risk.

| also object on the grounds that the proposed railing that will run around the equipment will
drastically alter the view from the top two floors of our property and is certainly not in keeping with
any surrounding architecture.

Finally, | was only told of this application by a neighbour as | did not pass the end of the street
where one notice was attached to a lamppost and would have been totally unaware of the plans
as no letter was put through our door.

Yours Sincerely

Dan OlDwyer (12 Prince Arthur Road.)



